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To whom it may concern, 
 
 This letter is to formally confirm that Elad Resnick is currently a fellow in the 
Pediatric Nephrology Fellowship Program at the University of Alabama at Birmingham 
(UAB). He began his fellowship on July 7, 2023 and is expected to complete the 
program on June 30, 2026. 
 
 The Pediatric Nephrology Fellowship program is accredited by the Accreditation 
Council for Graduate Medical Education (ACGME) and is known for its strong emphasis 
on clinical training, research, and professional development. We are confident that Elad 
will continue to demonstrate the high standards of excellence that our fellowship 
program is known for and will make significant contributions to the field of pediatric 
nephrology. 
 
 If you have any questions or require further information regarding Elad’s status in 
our program, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
Meagan Reagan, MBA 
Program Coordinator 


